
 

 

Please support our 4th Grade 

in their annual holiday drive that benefits the 

 Ronald McDonald House 
Bring a NEW unwrapped gift to either performance of the school 

Christmas Musical 

on Thursday, December 19, (the 1:15 or 7:00 show) 
 

If you’d like to drop off a gift early there will be a box outside the office starting Monday, December 16. 

 

 
 

The Ronald McDonald House is in need of toys, DVDs and video games for children of all ages. 
 

 Please set a limit of no more than $30 per item. 
 Choose from some of the most popular toys this holiday season 
 The latest releases of movies are preferred. 
 New release video games of any format are welcomed. 
 Our most needed items are for infants, toddlers and teens. 
 Your gift ideas are welcome; we do require products to be from reputable toy  

  manufactures in the US due to Consumer Product Safety laws. 
 Gift cards are appreciated, especially by our teens. (Limit $25/$30) 

 
For more gift ideas please check out the Ronald McDonald House website: www.rmhcincinnati.org 

 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING THE HOLIDAYS BRIGHTER FOR THESE CHILDREN! 

http://www.rmhcincinnati.org/

